HIGH RT OF ANDHRA PRADESH :: HYDERABAD

NOTIFICATION NO.15/2014-RC

It is hereby informed to all the candidates, who have applied
for the posts of Civil Judge (Junior Division) in response to the
notification issued on 1.2.2014 that dispatch of Hall Tickets to the
eligible applicants for the Preliminary Written Examination
{Screening Test) which is scheduled to be held on 27.4.2014, is put
on hold till the High Court of Andhra Pradesh gets a clarification or

suitable order granting extension from the Hon’ble Supreme Court.

HYDERABAD, %‘
DATED:17.4.2014 REGISTRAR (RECRUITMENT)




